
From: Paul Pratapas
To: Halloran, Brad; Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Fwd: Official Service: PCB 2023-075, Paul Christian Pratapas v. Willow Run by M/I Homes, 06/01/23

Board Order
Date: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 1:50:40 PM

See below

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Paul Pratapas <paulpratapas@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Jun 7, 2023 at 1:36 PM
Subject: Re: Official Service: PCB 2023-075, Paul Christian Pratapas v. Willow Run by M/I
Homes, 06/01/23 Board Order
To: Mims, Barbara <Barbara.Mims@illinois.gov>
CC: aviner@corporatelawpartners.com <aviner@corporatelawpartners.com>, dscriven-
young@pecklaw.com <dscriven-young@pecklaw.com>

I’m pretty sure the location was given as it was because there was no required signage posted
and nobody will enforce that rule. So, I had to use old Google map information from before
construction began. We can specify that violation on their part officially. And I will file it. 

Is the board protecting polluters again by using their violations as a defense? 

My cousin used to work for the speaker of the house so I have been reaching out. Maybe
you’ve seen the news regarding NEPA he recently announced. If the board is allowing permit
holders not to post required signage used to petition the government and then letting them use
that as a defense, he would like to know about that violation of civil liberties. Please advise. 

On Fri, Jun 2, 2023 at 7:42 AM Mims, Barbara <Barbara.Mims@illinois.gov> wrote:

By this e-mail, the Illinois Pollution Control Board serves you with the attached Board
Order of June 1, 2023.

 

State of Illinois - CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this communication is
confidential, may be attorney-client privileged or attorney work product, may constitute inside
information or internal deliberative staff communication, and is intended only for the use of the
addressee. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the
sender immediately by return e-mail and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including
all attachments. Receipt by an unintended recipient does not waive attorney-client privilege, attorney
work product privilege, or any other exemption from disclosure. 

-- 
Kind Regards,

Paul Pratapas
630.696.2843
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-- 
Kind Regards,

Paul Pratapas
630.696.2843


